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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

The 2019 legislative session is underway and I would like 
to provide you with an update on some of the issues and 
priorities my colleagues and I are  working on. In odd 
numbered years, the General Assembly convenes in January, 
adjourns in June, and is referred to as the “long session.” 
During this session, proposed bills from individual legislators 
aren’t limited to matters concerning the state budget (anything 
tax or spending related). We can introduce any non-budgetary 
legislation we want. Of course, we also begin work on a new 
two-year state budget. 

Some of the issues we are addressing, based on input from 
constituents, include: raising the minimum wage, and enacting 
earned family and medical leave.  
The majority of working families support these priorities as 
well as new revenue streams to address structural deficits 
that won’t involve cutting programs or raising taxes.   
In this mailer you’ll find the results of our district survey and 
some helpful local information.  
For a representative democracy to truly work, I need to hear 
from you, my constituents. Please do not hesitate to contact 
me with any ideas, questions or concerns you may have. 

Thank you for your support, 
 
 

Peter Tercyak
State Representative
26th Assembly District

Peter Tercyak
State Representative

Legislative Office Building, Hartford, CT 06106-1591 
Capitol: 860-240-8585 

www.housedems.ct.gov/Tercyak
www.facebook.com/PeterTercyak

Survey Results
Thank you to all who have mailed in your survey responses 
or answered the questions online. I always appreciate 
hearing from you. In the graph below, you can see the 
major issues which you and your neighbors have indicated 
as their top priorities. I take these responses seriously 
and am fighting to make sure we shape Connecticut in the 
image we want.  

Earned Family & Medical Leave
The majority of surveys returned to me indicated that earned 
family medical leave was the most important issue to those 
living in New Britain. Family leave helps Connecticut residents 
care for their newborn children, or a sick or elderly loved one 
by providing income to cover lost wages. Connecticut can 
help lead the way by supporting this important legislation 
which adds a level of security for workers.

Thanks to those of you 
who responded to my 
Constituent Survey. 
From those responses, 
here is what I learned:



Recycling Clothing, 
Shoes & Accessories 
Don’t throw away your clothing, blankets, towels, & other 
textiles.  Utilize the city’s curbside Simple Recycling “Pink 
Bag” Program. Simple Recycling will follow the same 
schedule as normal recycling pick up times, and the company 
will leave a new bag each time a bag is collected. If you do 
need additional bags you can either email Simple Recycling at 
info@simplerecycling.com or call them at 866.835.5068. 

State Representative Peter Tercyak

Additional Recycling Hazardous 
Materials Resources

PaintCare Program 
To safely dispose of paint please take advantage of our local 
PaintCare stewardship program. These sites accept all brands 
of old house paint, stain and varnish — regardless of how old 
the paint is. New Britain’s two PaintCare providers generally 
accept containers that are five gallons or smaller, and do not 
accept aerosol products.

Unused or leftover paint can be dropped off at: 
John Boyle Co.
152 S Main St New Britain, CT 06051	
(860) 224-2436 

New Britain Recycling Center 
642 Christian Ln New Britain, CT 06037 
(860) 826-3494
Hours Monday-Friday 7am-2:15pm, 2nd & 4th Saturday 
April through November 

Motor Oil and Automotive Waste 
Motor Oil can be recycled at the New Britain Residential 
Recycling Center. Additionally, most AutoZone and O’Reilly 
Stores collect various automotive waste streams for proper 
handling and disposal, including used motor oil and car batteries. 
Contact New Britain locations before dropping off automotive 
waste, including used motor oil, to be sure they have room to 
store it. AutoZone - 95 Myrtle St.O’Reilly - 200 Allen St

My office is often asked about local New Britain programs 
and issues that the state doesn’t always handle. I would like 
to help provide some useful information in my mailings to 
ensure that you are made aware of some of the resources 
that are available in our community.

Common Items That Should Be  
Taken To The Transfer Station

•	 Electronic Devices (TV’s, Computers, Printers, DVD 
Players, Microwaves, VHS Tapes, etc

•	 Rechargeable Batteries
•	 Propane Tanks
•	 Waste Motor Oil and Oil Filters
•	 Light Bulbs
•	 Leaves and Brush
•	 Mattress and Boxspring
•	 Anti-Freeze

Located at 642 Christian Lane New Britain


